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CDS Elections

From: CDS Elections

Sent: 05 October 2023 08:47

Subject: 2023 Statutory Review of Polling Districts and Polling Places - Perth and Kinross

Attachments: Polling District-Places table - current Appendix 1.pdf; Notice of Review.docx

Dear Sir / Madam 

In terms of Section 18(c) of the Representation of the People Act 1983 (as amended), the Council is required to conduct 
a review of polling districts and polling places in the Perth and Kinross Council area. The next statutory review of polling 
districts and polling places in Perth and Kinross commences on Thursday 5 October 2023.  

As you may be aware, it is our practice to continuously review our polling arrangements and, where necessary, make 
amendments to ensure that all electors, including those who are disabled, have access to such reasonable facilities for 
voting as are practicable. 

In this respect I enclose a copy of the consultation document which details the current polling arrangements and draft 
proposals along with a copy of the formal notice of the review.  

The consultation document can also be found on the Perth and Kinross Council website and hard copies can be viewed 
at the venues listed on the formal notice of review for public inspection. 

If you have any comments on the proposed arrangements please email these to elections@pkc.gov.uk or in writing to 
The Election Team, Perth and Kinross Council, 2 High Street, Perth, PH1 5PH by 5pm on Thursday 16 November 
2023.

Comments regarding existing polling places should, wherever possible, be accompanied by suggestions for any 
alternative venues which may be suitable for use as a polling place. All representations submitted will be duly considered 
before final recommendations are submitted to the Council for approval on 6 December 2023. Please note that all 
submissions received will be published on the Perth and Kinross Council website.  

Kind regards 

Christine Grant 
Senior Elections and Community Council Officer 

Culture and Community Services l Perth and Kinross Council l Council Building l 2 High Street l Perth l PH1 5PH l Tel: 01738 
475182 l E-Mail: ChristineGrant@pkc.gov.uk
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